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3rd Grade


Students are acting as environmental engineers as we explore ways to clean up an oil spill.  We’ve discussed how an oil spill would affect the ecosystem, as well as what materials would best be used to contain and remove the oil from the river.  Student teams have come up with a plan of which materials to use, in a certain order, to clean up a model oil spill.  After testing it out, students will improve their designs.��4th Grade


We’ve begun the Design Engineering portion of Lego Mindstorms.  Student teams have been presented with a variety of design challenges from the Mindstorms software that they may choose from.  Students are progressing through the steps of the Engineering Design Process to program their robots to accomplish the given task.  They are recording their data and reflections within the Mindstorms software and will create a video at the end of the unit to share their work.�


5th Grade


Students are going through the Engineering Design Process to create a solution to the problems they have chosen.  Students pitched their ideas to the class and are now planning out how to create their solution.  We are using a weekly action plan to organize steps.  We will be working on creating these projects over the next 5-6 weeks.
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JANUARY








 Conferences


�Parent/Teacher conferences are coming up in March on:


3/1, 3/3, & 3/8





I will let you know ASAP in which buildings I will be on those dates.
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What’s Coming Next?


We are continuing our engineering units throughout February and the first week of March.





ELA cycle will begin the week of March 7th.
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3rd-5th graders in G&T are currently learning…�


3rd Grade – �EiE Oil Spills





4th Grade – �Lego Mindstorms Design Engineering





5th Grade - �Passion & Inquiry Project 











*Mrs. K's Info*�


�


�Mrs. Kohlhepp’s Email:�� HYPERLINK "mailto:kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us" ��kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us�





 Mrs. K’s schedule:


  Mon.-Wed. – John Marshall


  Thurs.-Fri. – Woodbrook
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G&T Website:  http://mrskohlheppgt.weebly.com








